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MSD SBE Program Informational Sessions

MSD has embarked on several initiatives to ensure equity in the award of our contracts to help grow
small, local businesses, while at the same time developing an excellent supply base that benefits our
customers and communities where we live and work.

Effective July 1, 2021, the Small Local Business Enterprise Program (SBE Program) became a new
program at MSD. The intent of the SBE Program is to further MSD’s commitment to stimulate economic
development and promote equal opportunity for small local businesses in Jefferson County and Oldham
County, Kentucky (MSD service areas).

The Supplier Diversity Department is pleased to announce that we are conducting informational
sessions, for MSD construction general contractors who bid prime work, so you can learn firsthand
about this new exciting program, program participation, eligibility requirements, etc. The one-hour
virtual sessions will promptly start at 1PM EST, and held over the course of three days. See additional
details below.

Virtual Informational Session Date(s) and Registration:
= Tuesday, August 3, 2021 — 100PM EST
» Wednesday, August 4, 2021 — 100PM EST
= Thursday, August 5, 2021 — 100PM EST

Please RVSP no later than than Friday, July 30, 2021 by sending an email to Joy L. Walker at
supplierdiversity@Ilouisvillemsd.org.

NOTE: Include “SBE Program Session” in the subject line of all emails. Please provide your name,
company name, and contact information.

Session Access: the Teams dial-in information will be provided to registrants, prior to the session.

Thank you for joining us!

Joy L. Walker, MBA, MCA, PSCM
Supplier Diversity and SBE Programs Manager
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